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Question: 288 

Written:  Senator Wong 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 11 July 2014 

1. Since 11 February 2014 has any guidance been provided to employees on the use of social media 
including, but not necessarily limited to, commentary on the Australian Government? Please provide a 
copy of any written guidance. 

Answer 

1. No. 


